Yorktown Town Council Regular Meeting Tuesday, February 7, 2017 @ 5:30 P.M.

present. Rick Glaub was absent. Rich Lee, Dan Flanagan, Lon Fox, Bryan Smith, Michael Burke, and Bob Ratchford were Call to order followed by the pledge of allegiance and roll call:

to have a rate tax rate and recommended that the MVH tax rate be reduced to allow for the Park Fund 1782 Notice 2017 Budget: Clerk-Treasurer Neff stated that the Park Fund did not have

Council agreed to the following for the 2017 budget.

General Fund: .3133 Comm Asst: .0261

Comm Asst: .0261 Cemetery: No rate CCD Fund: .0183

CCD Fund: .0183 Cum Fire Fund: .0042 Park Fund: .1775

MVH Fund: .1319

Fire Fund: .1133

motion. All council members present voted in favor Dan Flanagan made the motion to allow for the changes and Bob Ratchford seconded the These numbers are reflective of a tax rate of .7846 for the 2017 budget.

\$12,000 at the Lions Club Building. Bob Ratchford made the motion to allow and Dan Flanagan seconded. All council members present voted in favor US Architects: Design space for the police department and council meeting space for

Next Regular Meeting- February 21, 2017 at 6:45 PM Meeting to adjourn.

Town Council President

Clerk-Treasurer